

CASILLAS ELEMENTARY COMET CONNECTION

Week of Jan. 22 - 26, 2024



This week we will participate in The Great Kindness Challenge (GKC)! This is a week-long event that encourages individuals to perform acts of kindness for others. The GKC aims to strengthen a culture of kindness within our community. During the challenge, our scholars are encouraged to perform as many acts of kindness as possible and will be provided a Kindness Challenge Checklist for ideas. We will also have a GKC Spirit Week. Check out the GKC Spirit Week flyer for the different themed days.

Click <u>here</u> for the flyer!



#GreatKindnessChallenge

IMPORTANT DATES

- 1/24/24: Parent Workshop Social Media's Impact on Youth Mental Health, 5:30-6:30 PM (see below for more info)
- 1/25/24: English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC), 2:30 PM in Room 703.
- 1/26/24: School wide Speech Contest, Grades 4-6
- 1/31/24:
 - PTA Breakfast & Association Meeting, 7:15 AM (MPR)
 - School Site Council (SSC) Meeting, 4 PM (meeting link)



IMPORTANT INFO & REMINDERS:

FREE Mental Health Webinar Series for Parents & Caregivers in 2024!

The first is on Jan. 24th and is a very important topic - Social Media's Impact on Youth Mental Health. See the <u>flyer</u> for more info including a link to join the virtual meetings.

Adolescent Growth Education (A.G.E.)

Friendly reminder, the parent preview nights for A.G.E. for grades 4-6 take place next week. In case you missed it, please click on the link to review the <u>A.G.E. Parent Information Letter</u>.









FRIENDLY REMINDERS:

ThoughtExchange Parent Survey!
It's that time of the year again for our annual Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP)
ThoughtExchange survey! This is an opportunity to provide your input on how we can support and increase success for our students.
The forum for families is on February 13th. For more info, checkout these resources: LCAP
Flyer & LCAP Events



For additional information or assistance:

School website: https://bit.ly/37zEJXi

Phone: 619-421-7555

Email: <u>CasillasSchool@cvesd.org</u>.

Excellence Above All